
From: Kavitha Kurugan� <kavitakurugan�@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 3:15 PM
To: Execu�vedirector-MSSRF <execu�vedirector@mssrf.res.in>
Cc: PC Kesavan-MSSRF <pckesavan@mssrf.res.in>; Bhavani-MSSRF <bhavani@mssrf.res.in>; Rengalakshmi-MSSRF
<rengalakshmi@mssrf.res.in>
Subject: Sincere Condolences
 
Dear Dr Soumya Swaminathan, Dr Madhura Swaminathan and Dr Nitya Rao,

We are deeply saddened to hear about the demise of Prof MS Swaminathan and this is to express our
heartfelt condolences to the entire family bereaved by his departure. He was a legend and millions and
millions of Indian farmers have been touched by his work of course. Praying, with you all, in this difficult
time,   

Sincerely,

Kavitha Kuruganti
on behalf of members of ASHA


